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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
9 July 2020 
 
 

CIPHERPOINT SHAREHOLDER CALL  
 

Cipherpoint Limited (ASX:CPT), Sydney, Australia  Thursday 9 July 2020 - Cipherpoint is pleased to 
announce that it intends to hold a shareholder call on Wednesday 15 July at 4pm AEST to welcome 
new shareholders and provide an opportunity to address some frequently asked questions about the 
business.  

Call dial in and registration details will be issued shortly. In the meantime if shareholders would like 
us to address specific questions please send then via email to steven.bliim@cipherpoint.com as soon 
as possible. 

This announcement has been authorised by the Board. 

 

About Cipherpoint 

Cipherpoint empowers businesses to discover, protect and control sensitive information across 
multiple platforms and repositories, including industry best security for Microsoft SharePoint. Our 
customers and partners span the public sector, defence, utilities, health, logistics, finance and 
education. 

 
Further information 
For further information, please visit https://cipherpoint.com   
 
 
Cipherpoint investor relations contacts: 
 
Steven Bliim 
Cipherpoint Limited 
Chief Operating Officer, Executive Director and Joint Company Secretary 
steven.bliim@cipherpoint.com 
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